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I strongly oppose this bill.  Oregon has successfully voted through the mail in or by 

drop off for many years successfully.  To require in person voting ( supported by the 

Republican Party) is not only short sighted & punitive it is fiscally irresponsible.  How 

much more money will in person voting require?   


